
 

 

  
 

    
 

 

      
 

     
     

    

  
   

  

        
  

   
        

       
 

      
 

 
    

    

        
   

 
        

 

     
    

 
 

 
 

 
 

5j; Dominion p, Energy® 
Dominion Energy Virginia 
Electric Transmission 
P.O. Box 26666, Richmond, VA 23261-6666 
DominionEnergy.com 

July 31, 2025 

Perkins Creek Solar Interconnection Project 

Dear [recipient], Dear <<Salutation>>, 

Dominion Energy is dedicated to maintaining safe, reliable, and affordable electric service in the 
communities we serve. As a valued stakeholder with a unique perspective, you can help us 
meet these objectives as we plan necessary electric infrastructure projects. We are reaching out 
to you as we have an upcoming project in Buckingham, Cumberland, and Prince Edward 
counties and you may have an interest in this area. 

We are planning to build a new substation to connect RWE Renewable’s Blue Rock Solar in 
Buckingham County to the electric grid and perform associated electric transmission line 
upgrades. There are three main components of this project: 

• build a new substation, called Perkins Creek, within RWE Renewable’s Blue Rock Solar 
facility in Buckingham County 

• install a temporary transmission line outside Perkins Creek Substation, which will require 
approximately 10 feet of new right of way for approximately 0.3 miles 

• install new structures and new communication fiber line within the existing right of way 
between future Perkins Creek Substation in Buckingham County and Willis Mountain 
Substation in Prince Edward County (approximately 4.6 miles) 

This project does not require review by the Virginia State Corporation Commission. We are 
preparing for transmission line construction to begin in late 2025 and substation construction to 
begin in early 2026. Enclosed is a project overview map for your reference. Providing your input 
now allows us to consider any concerns you may have as we work to meet the project’s needs. 
Please feel free to notify other relevant organizations that may have an interest in the project 
area. For reference, other recipients of this letter include county and state historic, cultural, and 
scenic organizations, as well as Tribal Nations. 

Please visit the project webpage at DominionEnergy.com/PerkinsCreek for project updates and 
information. 

If you have questions or would like to set up a meeting to discuss the project, contact me by 
calling 804-690-8869 or sending an email to jenna.e.brown@dominionenergy.com. 

Sincerely, 

Jenna Brown 
Communications Specialist 
The Electric Transmission Project Team 
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